
July 15, 2013

Dear Parent/Guardian:

We have enjoyed having your child with us this year.  In order to begin our planning for next year, it 
is important for us to know of any changes in your child’s education plans.

      Yes, my student will attend Crosswinds Arts & Science School for the 2013-2014 school year.

      No, my student will not attend Crosswinds Arts & Science School for the 2013-2014 school year.

      Still deciding and considering other options.  
Please let us know if we can help you with this decision.

Student Name:          ________________________________________  
Grade in 2013-2014: __________________

Please return this form to Crosswinds Arts & Science School at your earliest convenience.  

Respectfully,

Bryan E. Bass
Bryan E. Bass, Principal

600 Weir Drive
Woodbury, Minnesota 55125

Phone: 651-379-2600
Fax: 651-379-2690

Arts and Science School


